

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 9248 4545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN Yr 1 Library Visit

23rd January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have arranged to take the children in Year 1 to Leigh Park Library on Thursday 8th February 2024 during school time, to help them learn more about the library and how their technology is used.

Children will be walking to the library at 9:00am and arriving back in school in time for their lunch at 11:00am. If you can help with this trip then please speak to the class teacher on the door.

Children should dress according to weather conditions, wear their school uniform and appropriate footwear.

Yours sincerely

Year 1 Class Teachers









